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My name is Gerald Andrew from the village of Kokhanok. I support SB61 because all rural
communities need assistance in removing E-waste from local landfills. The cost of shipping
and materials needed to pack the waste will come down to the local village government and
would not be able to afford if we don't have any assistance. 
Gerald Andrew
Kokhanok IGAP Coordinator
P.O. Box 1007
Kokhanok, AK 99606
Office: 907-282-2325
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